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SBMSA Announces Change in Leadership 

The Spring Branch- Memorial Sports Association (SBMSA) Board of Directors is pleased to announce 
their new leadership team for the 2016-2017 calendar with the appointments of Lewis Gissel as 
President, Mano DeAyala as Vice President, Tim Heckler as Secretary and Keith Stubbs as Treasurer.  
 
Lewis assumes the role of President, after serving the last four years as Director of the SBMSA basketball 
program. A former SBMSA participant in the late 70’s and early 80’s, Lewis and his family have been 
proud members and supporters of SBMSA for 10 years, and he looks forward to the challenges and 
opportunities that will come with leading SBMSA through its next level of growth. Mano DeAyala, Tim 
Heckler, and Keith Stubbs all were re-elected to serve in the current positions with Tim continuing his role 
as Director of SBMSA softball program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The SBMSA Board of Directors would like to thank outgoing SBMSA President Dee Aldinger for her many 
years of great leadership and congratulate her on a job well done. Dee served as President for 24 years 
and has dedicated herself to SBMSA for 35 years total.  She possesses a unique combination of vision, 
understanding and communication which enabled SBMSA to grow into the amazing organization it is 
today.  Dee has been a valuable asset to our organization, an invaluable partner with SBISD, and a 
stalwart supporter of our community. 
 
SBMSA was founded in 1961 and has grown into a six sport, year-round recreational program for 
approximately 5,000 young people.  SBMSA has two main goals: First, SBMSA strives to provide every 
child in the Spring Branch – Memorial school district and surrounding private schools with the opportunity 
to participate in a sports environment that allows for their growth and development in a safe, fair, positive 
and competitive league regardless of financial concerns.  Second, SBMSA works in partnership with 
SBISD to improve the quality of existing fields, gymnasiums and facilities, as well as provide a secure 
endowment that will help sustain and grow the organization for the future. SBMSA emphasizes the 
importance of building character, sportsmanship and team unity, in order to obtain the goals of building 
personal growth and champions. You can learn more about SBMSA at www.SBMSA.org. 
 
 

Board of Directors from left to right:  Steven Madden - Long-Range Planning, Tim Heckler - Softball/Treasurer, Lamar Curtis- 

Soccer, Keith Stubbs- Treasurer, Rob Cooksey -Basketball, Philip Ranger- Football, Rob Hawkins- Lacrosse , Steve Vierra- 

Fundraising, Kelly Bennett -At-Large and Lewis Gissel -President  

Not Pictured: Peter Loggenberg - At Large, Murphy Graham- At Large, Mike Gilbert- Sportsmanship, Mano DeAyala - Vice 

President, David Paris - Jr. Baseball and Jay Graham - Sr. Baseball 

http://www.sbmsa.org/

